TELEPHONE : MIDDLESBRO’ 4288,

Tlond's Register of Shipping,

Lloyd’s Bank Chambers,

Middlesbrough, 11th maren 1938

Reference

Dear Sir,

Referring to your letter of the 26th
Ultimo addressed to The Furness Shipbuilding Co., Ltd.,
a copy of which was forwarded to thls Office, regarding
the stern frame boss for their Yard No.283 we are
forwarding herewith a further letter from the Bullders
relative to reducing the bore of the boss from 26"
diemeter at the after end end 26.1/16" at forward end
to 253" and 25.9/16" respectively, and shall be glad
to be favoured with your instructions in the matters

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,
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The Secretary,
LONDON,
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